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I, James Loyd, citizen of Arkansas, am vehemently OPPOSED to the establishment of a CAFO on the Big
Creek/ Buffalo River watershed. The site is totally unsuitable due to the geology of the region. The risk
to the Creek, The Buffalo National River, The White River and beyond, with the smallest of "incident",
let alone "leeching" will likely lead to the destruction of the irreplaceable flora and fauna, and creating
the Buffalo National Sewer. As more and more of our wonderful streams become choked with algae,
snails and mussels extinct, few, if any fish...NOT worth the risk! The company could not buy enough
insurance to fix it. There is no fix. | oppose the permit for any industrial CAFO in the Buffalo River
Watershed, including all tributaries thereto. James Loyd. Perry, AR
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